
Dept of Employment and Workplace Relations 
Website has moved

The entire Department of Employment and Workplace Relations website has recently 
been moved.  Unfortunately this means that a number of the weblinks given in chapter 5 
are no longer operational.

Specifi cally, p.66 and p.82 – where reference is given to a job safety check example 
involving the changing of a car tyre.  This page is no longer accessible.  Another example 
is given on the UWA website (this time for cleaning out gutters.)  The link to that page is 
listed below.

http://www.safety.uwa.edu.au/__data/page/55074/Job_Safety_Analysis_eg1.doc

bizUpdates

Refer to page 68 
and 88 - Job Safety 
Checks.


